Primary appeals
Appeals for Reception or Year 3 entry should be submitted by 20 May 2022.

Appeals received by 20 May 2022 will be heard on weekdays in late June/july 2022
(excluding school holidays).

Late appeals

Any appeals lodged after these dates will still be heard, however they may be
delayed.

Appeals submitted outside the main round of admissions will be heard within 30
school days.

Contact

For more information about admissions appeals, contact us:

Email: education.appeals@richmond.gov.uk
Phone: 020 8891 7183




